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October 2018 

Beth Onslow 

HR Generalist 

ByrneWallace 

Dublin 

Dear Beth 

Thank you in advance for considering my application. I am seeking to apply for the traineeship 
opportunity at Byrne Wallace. I am a final year student of BCL at Dublin City University.  

As I am seeking a career as a solicitor, I find the trainee programme at Byrne Wallace extremely attractive. 
Byrne Wallace is an incredibly renowned law firm for its client focused work. I particularly like the 
service level Byrne Wallace provide to all their clients, I believe I could share the same values as a trainee 
at Byrne Wallace. As my previous background details, customer service is one of my strong points and I 
believe it is essential in the legal career field.  

After attending the trainee open evening, I knew I wanted to apply for a place like Byrne Wallace. Each 
person I spoke to, in varying positions, were consistently approachable and eager to help guide me in any 
way they could. This guidance and sense of encouragement I received from each member will be taken on 
board and I very much appreciate the help that they gave me.  

 

Once again, thank you for taking the time to consider my application. I hope to hear from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Aoife Byrne 


